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Dear Sirs/Madam, 
 
Regarding the anti-smoking issue, I want to express my opinion, is there any 
channel for citizens to use? 
  
Or is it ok for me to just write down my opinion here? 
  
I know the government and legistlative council are talking about the smoke ban 
in public areas, I am one of the victim sitting in the office. I wonder if there are 
a lot of objections from entertainment places but not from office, why the 
government has to carry out the policy until next year but not this year, I just 
want to sugguest, is it possible to carry out the smoking ban in office areas first, 
because many of us has tolerated the second hand smoke for a long time, and I 
really look forward to hearing good news from the Government and legislative 
council. The delay of policy will only harm more and more people, I mean the 
passive smoker. 
  
Please let me know how I can send the message. I would be very grateful if you 
could send my opinion to the related department. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
cat 


